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Carlton Fields Miami Office Co-Managing Shareholder Steven J. Brodie authored an op-ed in the

Miami Herald about community involvement through United Way of Miami-Dade. Brodie was

recently named co-chair of United Way of Miami-Dade's 2019-2020 annual campaign, his third

consecutive year in the role. He is also a longtime United Way board member. Each year, the

campaign calls upon 250 workplaces and thousands of individual contributors to support education,

financial stability, and health programming throughout Miami-Dade County.  READ: Miami Herald,

“United Way, Miami’s loyal partner, needs you” (subscription only)
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